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HB 3294 – Relating to feminine hygiene products in public schools 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
The measure requires school districts, charter schools, Education Service Districts (ESDs), 
community colleges, and public universities to stock menstrual products in two student 
bathrooms in each facility for the first year of the biennium and every bathroom in the 
second year.  The Other Funds in this program are a distribution or carve-out from the 
State School Fund (SSF) and identified as Grants-in-Aid for the Oregon Department of 
Education. The measure has a blank amount for the distribution from the SSF.  This fiscal 
assumes that the State School Fund is not increased to cover the amount of the 
distribution.   
 
The -A4 amendment transfers $5,595,000 from the State School Fund to be used for Grant-
in-Aids and appropriates $137,483 General Fund to the Department of Education to 
administer the program. 
 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A4 amendment. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 3294, as amended by the -A4 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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